
The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP)
provides:  

Trouble paying for internet? There is help. 

New: $30 Internet Plans

The federal government
has secured 20 leading
internet providers to offer
ACP-eligible households
a high-speed internet
plan for no more than
$30 per month. 

Eligible families who 
pair their ACP benefit
with one of these plans
can receive high-speed
internet at no cost. Visit
http://getinternet.gov.

Some people who may get the discount: 

Up to a $30 per month discount on internet
services 
Up to a $75 per month discount for
households on tribal lands 
$100 discount for a laptop, computer or
tablet bought through a participating
provider 

Have income at or below 200% of federal
poverty guidelines 
Participate in certain assistance programs
like SNAP, Medicaid, Federal Public
Housing Assistance, SSI, WIC, or Lifeline 
Are approved to receive benefits under the
free and reduced-price school lunch
program or the school breakfast program

Apply at getinternet.gov.
For support, contact (877) 384-2575 or ACPSupport@usac.org.
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